
My name is Jacqueline Fournier. My background includes working as a docent at the Cincinnati 
Art Museum,  an assistant to the director of a company in my native country of France, and as a 
yoga instructor. I am a Trager Approach student who has completed almost all of the 
requirements to become a Trager Practitioner.  

If HB81 passes without an exception for Trager Practitioners then I will not be able to practice 
Trager in OH after I become certified  as a Trager Practitioner.  I have close family members, 
including my first grandchild, living near by.  I do not want to relocate to another state in order to 
follow my calling to practice Trager. Please  include an exemption in HB81 that will make it 
possible for me to practice Trager after I am certified without having to get licensed as a 
massage  therapist. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 
Jacqueline Fournier


